

April 12, 2006

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Mandeep Dhawan, Agent Youvraj Group, LLP 4624 South 50th Street Greenfield, WI 53220 Attorney David Bangert 158 North Broadway, Suite 601 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Dhawan and Mr. Bangert:

This is to notify you that on March 28, 2006 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for an Extended Hours Establishment license as agent for Youvraj Group, LLP for the premises located at 714 North 27th Street ("Mobil Gas Station") be denied based upon neighborhood objections.

On March 31, 2006 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for Extended Hours Establishment license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of April 11, 2006 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Your counsel, however, requested that the matter be continued because of his absence from the City. At the request of your counsel, this matter was held to the call of the chair at the Licenses Committee meeting of April 11th, prior to the Council meeting of that same date. You will be notified when it is rescheduled.

No activities may take place at 714 North 27th Street for which an Extended Hours Establishment license is required (operations between midnight and 5:00 a.m.) on and after April 30, 2006 until an Extended Hours Establishment license is renewed for the premises.

1111111

ONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD



April 12, 2006

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Haji S. Ghaffar 1215 West Manor Lane Milwaukee, WI 53217 Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

Attorney Michael A. Chernin 839 North Jefferson Street, Suite 501 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Ghaffar and Mr. Chernin:

This is to notify you that on March 28, 2006 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for the premises located at 200 North 35th Street ("Kamran Amoco") be denied based upon neighborhood objections.

On March 31, 2006 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for Extended Hours Establishment license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of April 11, 2006 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Information came to the Committee on April 11, 2006 that a neighborhood association wished to provide testimony in support of renewal of your Extended Hours Establishment license. As a result of this information, this matter was held to the call of the chair at the Licenses Committee meeting of April 11th, prior to the Council meeting of that same date. You will be notified when it is rescheduled.

No activities may take place at 200 North 35th Street in the City and County of Milwaukee, Wisconsin for which an Extended Hours Establishment license is required (operations between midnight and 5:00 a.m.) on and after April 30, 2006 until an Extended Hours Establishment license is renewed for the premises.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD



April 11, 2006

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Silverio Vela 3166 North Pierce Street Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Vela:

www.milwaukee.gov

This is to notify you that on March 28, 2006 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises located at 2339 West Pierce Street ("Los Dos Gallos") be denied based upon non appearance.

On March 31, 2006 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of April 11, 2006 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes and zero (0) Noes to deny your Class "B" Tavern license based on nonappearance.

ry truly yours,

ONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

April 11, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Waqar Hussain, Agent VRI Petromart, Inc. 4550 South 123rd Street Greenfield, WI 53228

Dear Mr. Hussain:

This is to notify you that on March 28, 2006 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for the premises located at 3105 North Holton Street ("VRI Petromart, Inc.") be denied based upon neighborhood objections.

On March 31, 2006 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for Extended Hours Establishment license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of April 11, 2006 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes and zero (0) Noes to deny your Extended Hours Establishment license based upon neighborhood objections.

No activities may take place at the premises located at 3105 N. Holton St. for which an Extended Hours Establishment license is required after midnight, April 30th, 2006. No activities may take place at the premises located at 3105 N. Holton St. for

which an Extended Hours Establishment license is required (operations between midnight and 5 a.m.).

Very truly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD